
Dear Families,

We have many celebra ons to share!

Over 95% of families par cipated in parent/teacher conferences. Conversa ons included teachers
sharing recent achievement data, parents sharing aspira ons, and goal se ng between parents
and teachers. Thank you for working with us to support your child’s growth and success. If you
missed conferences, it is never too late to check in with your child’s teacher to have a
conversa on.

This week fourth graders, their families, and our instruc onal team transformed the cafeteria into
a lively Mexican Fiesta. Though ul student work including wri ng, masks, and artwork lined the
walls. Students danced the Mexican Hat dance for a large crowd, and everyone ate well. Thanks to
all who par cipated and made this a truly joyful me together.

Also this week we’ve been talking in every classroom about character traits. What traits do we
admire? What traits concern us? What are our aspira ons for ourselves? Today, in celebra on of
Halloween, students and sta are dressed as characters from books. Second grade took it further
and is decora ng pumpkins to look like favorite characters. Thanks to all who helped with this and
especially Ta Farms for dona ng pumpkins.

Story Kitchen is taking o ! At this point many rst and second graders have heard stories told in
their classrooms. Students are prac cing their own stories including mixing in sparkly details,
engaging the senses, and building suspense. Thank you to all who have volunteered to help with
this wonderful school wide project.

Tuesday, November 4, there is no school. Teachers and sta will be engaged in a storytelling
workshop and thinking about ways to give students feedback that encourages crea vity and
voice.

November 10 we will host our wonderful Veteran’s Day breakfast. All veterans are invited to
a end. Please RSVP to Cathy Finkle at cathy. nkle@bhrsd.org. We also encourage you to
decorate a star for a veteran you know and return it to school. These went home last week. We
will transform the gymnasium in honor of our veterans. Also this year we are invi ng veteran’s to
share stories. A handful of students will have Ipads on hand to interview veterans and then add
these interviews to our collec on of community stories. If you would like to be interviewed please
let Cathy Finkle know so we can plan ahead.

Thank you for your support and care, 
 
Mary
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